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Hi folks, can you believe a year has gone by and what a 
year we have had! 

Firstly, we have a few members have chosen not to come 
back to the group. We then sadly lost Tina a couple of 
months ago. I also have to welcome - Michelle, Chris, 

Murray and Emma to the group, we hope you enjoy Arun 
😀Sunshine Group .

As the year has progressed in 2024, a number of changes 
have happened in relation to what we do at the meetings, 
as we have moved from doing the same at almost every 
meeting to do lots of different things, for example 3 trips 
out to the Henty Inn, Amberley and Arundel Wetlands, to 

inviting guests to come to our meetings.

We also introduced the Summer Art competition for the first 
time, so congratulations to all our winners.

Our fundraising this year has been different too, so thank you to the members who were able to 
help our fundraiser events at the Goring Hall Hospital - Summer and Christmas Fairs.

We also have had lots of help from other supporters this year: 

Sussex Community Foundation Littlehampton Mayor – Sean Lee

Littlehampton Lions Littlehampton Rotary

Angmering and Southdowns Rotary Asda

                                          Goring Hall Hospital Staff

Without their support we would not have been able to have the fun we have all had - so 
THANK YOU!

Also, a BIG THANK YOU to the members for helping the Volunteers both at the meetings by 
making things and at the fundraising events.


